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MARCH 2019 NEWSLETTER

We’ve been very active in EBNOC the past month, doing various activities such as baking, doll making, super hero mask creations and lots of sports games just to mention a few!  Please join our closed facebook group – Early Birds & Night Owls Club to see all the pictures!
Over the next month we will be doing lots more creative activities and with the weather warming up we will be spending more time outside doing lots of multi-sports activities. 
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If your child/children stay later in Night Owls, they can bring extra snacks or a small meal (packed tea) if you feel they may need it. Also, during Early Birds, you can book them in for breakfast if required as it is available up to 8am. 
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Our next holiday club will be Wednesday 3rd – Friday 5th April, where our theme will be nature and the wild. We will be doing a trip on Friday 5th April to Grozone, Northwich a letter will be sent out with all the information closer to booking dates. 
Staff changes
We would also like to say a sad farewell to the wonderful Jennie Walsh who will be leaving us for her new exciting roll at Weaverham High School. We will all miss her greatly and wish her all the best in her new ventures!  The other office staff will be covering the role.



Changes to Night Owls session booking from Monday 15th April 2019
You will book one-hour session to 4.15pm @ £4.50
Or a two-hour session to 5.15pm @ £8.50
Or to end of club at 6pm @ £10.50
Third child fees will continue to be half price.
[bookmark: _GoBack]These booking choices will be on school gateway and registers will be taken and any amendments to hours will be charges to your school gateway account.

Donna Burston  
EBNOC Manager
ebnoc@st-wilfrids.cheshire.sch.uk   EBNOC Mobile: 07835177147
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